
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Autumn Term Book Fair 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

From Wednesday 27th November to Monday 2nd December Travelling Books by Scholastic will be holding a 

book fair in our school. It will be open from 3:20pm till 4:00pm, with a wide selection of books to choose or 

order.  

 

Payments can be made either with cash or by card over the phone – a QR code will be provided at the book 

fair to make payment quick and easy. As a result of your purchases at the book fair, Scholastic will also donate 

money to the school to buying new books for the children to enjoy in our libraries and classrooms.  

 

Over the coming week, we are running a competition for 5 children to win a £5 voucher to spend at the book 

fair. Using the idea that one can read anywhere, we are asking the children to bring in a picture of themselves 

reading in a strange or interesting place. As well as taking the picture, we would also like your child to write a 

short explanation of why they chose that particular place. Entries must be handed to your child’s class 

teacher by the end of the day on Monday 25th November and prizes will be awarded in assembly just 

before the book fair on Wednesday 27th November.  

 

In addition, on Monday 2nd December, we would like to invite you and your child to join us in our cosy reading 

corner in the hall between 3:20pm – 4:00pm. Spend some time snuggled up with the bean bags under the 

twinkling fairy lights, enjoying hot refreshments and read your child’s new books with them. We look forward to 

seeing you there! (please note: refreshments available to be purchased). 

 

When we have had book fairs in the past, it was amazing to see so many families coming along to choose new 

and exciting books. We hope to see as many of you taking advantage of the fair this term.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support,  

 
Mr Gunner 

(Reading Leader)  
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